From: Kelly, Judy - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport [mailto:Judy.Kelly@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 07 June 2013 16:09
To: 'Peter Bateman'
Cc: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: RE: Condition 4 of CDC Application 12/01651/F at EP Barrus Launton Road Bicester
Dear Peter,

Attached are our cycle parking standards. 

Given the proposed increase in floorspace (1100m2) for planning application 12/01650/F, this would generate a requirement for 3 cycle stands, i.e. 6 cycle parking spaces (1 stand = 2 spaces). These should be covered, secure and conveniently located.

It is difficult to approximate how many cycle stands/ spaces would be required as a consequence of application 12/01651/F for the 66 additional car parking spaces. From recollection, the additional car parking will accommodate those attending training courses onsite. As such, an estimation needs to be made of how many visitors are likely to cycle, or could be encouraged to cycle, and an appropriate number of cycle parking spaces provided. 

I don’t think I remember the site having any dedicated cycle parking facilities at the moment, so if new cycle parking is being considered, it would make sense to include some spaces for any existing employees who already cycle or could be encouraged to cycle.  

I hope this helps. Happy to feedback on any proposals.

Kind regards,

Judy
Judy Kelly
Senior Engineer
Transport Development Control

Strategy and Infrastructure Planning

Speedwell House|Speedwell Street|Oxford|OX1 1NE 

Tel: 01865 815864|Email: judy.kelly@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 

Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email?
From: Peter Bateman [mailto:Peter.Bateman@framptons-planning.com] 
Sent: 31 May 2013 16:57
To: Kelly, Judy - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport
Subject: Condition 4 of CDC Application 12/01651/F at EP Barrus Launton Road Bicester

Dear Judy,

RE: Condition 4 of CDC Application 12/01651/F at EP Barrus Launton Road Bicester

My clients are progressing the application at Launton Road and condition 4 requires the agreement of secure cycle parking. Can you please confirm how many covered spaces the County Council requires to accompany/offset the additional 66 parking spaces please?

Should you require any additional information to assist with this query please do not hesitate to contact me

Many thanks

Peter 

With kind regards,

Peter Bateman BSc (Hons) MA TP CMS MRTPI
